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Principal: Jayne Wilson AISTD (Dip), FMBA & examiner

49 Tassell Hall
Redbourn, Herts AL3 7JD

Tel: 01582 793806
missjayne@jmdancingschool.com
Website:      www.jmdancingschool.com
NEWSLETTER JULY 2018
Term Dates:  These also appear on the Jayne Marie Dancing School website www.jmdancingschool.com 
Saturday 22nd September – Friday 7th December 2018
No classes for half term: Saturday 27th October to Friday 2nd November
No classes at Thomas Coram on Wednesday 14th November – make up class on Wednesday 12th December
DATES FOR YOUR DIARIES   
Monday 30th July – 

Friday 4th August

JMDS Summer School, Hobbs Hill Wood School, Hemel Hempstead – all ages

Sunday 4th November

British Arts Teacher &  Pupils  open classes, Polish Centre, Hammersmith

Sunday 11th November

JMDS Choreography Competition Berkhamsted Civic Centre 2.30pm

Thursday 22ndNovember
 
Preliminary session of British Arts Awards 2018/19  Woodhall Farm Com Centre
Thursday 13th December

Possible  ISTD Ballet Exams – Grovehill Community Centre 10 – 6pm
Thursday 17th January

Preliminary session of British Arts Awards .  Woodhall Farm Com Centre
Saturday 9th March

British Arts Semi Finals Watford Boys Grammar School
10th, 11th & 12th May

British Arts Finals at Polish Centre, Hammersmith

26th May


British Arts Finals at The Hammond Theatre,  Hampton (Senior medal & Advanced)
FEES AND TERMS OF PAYMENT   Please take the time to read the details at the end of this newsletter & note the conditions & deadlines regarding fee payments.  Cheques should be made to J Wilson – if they are made out to Jayne Marie Dancing School or JMDS they will be returned to you.   No invoices are sent out.

Bank transfers are welcome   Sort code:  30 – 94 – 08    Account:  01097687     

Please can you kindly use the full title of ‘Jayne Marie Dancing School’ in application forms, panto/show programmes and if you are kindly recommending the dance school to others.      Thank you.

DANCEPRO AGENCY    Miss Karen and Gill Grueber have started DancePro Agency and their Books are open! 
They are looking for new talent between the ages 4-18 years old.  If your child/teenager would like to have a career in TV, Film, Commercials, Theatre or Modelling please do get in touch via email
Karen@danceproagency.com   Gill@danceproagency.com      You can follow us on www.facebook.com/DanceProAgency    www.twitter.com/DanceProAgency    www.instagram.com/dancepro_agency
NEW OF STUDENTS AND EX JMDS PUPILS     Congratulations to Anna Rowlands who successfully auditioned for Sunday classes at London Junior Ballet. Also congrats to Mollie Casserley and Katie Lulham for getting into St Albans panto this year, and Molly Tower, Dulcie Allsop & Lottie Casserley are on the reserve list. Saffia Richards was cast for an advert for Now TV and Fruit Pastilles. She had a great day filming it on a London bus.  Lilly Winn will be playing the lad part of Tracy Turnblad in the British Theatre Academy’s production of Hairspray in Leighton Buzzard in December – how exciting!    Jemma Ashgrove & Louis Parkins will be going on to London Studio Centre on a 3 year professional musical theatre and dance course.

Where are they now -  I love following the success of past JMDS students and sharing their news with you. 

Georgia Long has graduated with a First from Stella Mann College & has secured her first professional engagement with Costa Cruises.   Sam Turton is performing in Titanic  in Germany and is assistant choreographer too.  Sam Chung has been covering numerous roles in Aladdin in Hamburg, Germany and in September he starts rehearsing for first cover of the lead role of Aladdin.  Dani Acors recently finished her West End run in All or Nothing.  Daisy Bishop will commence her final year at London Studio Centre and Lili Nikolic will commence her final year at Bird College in September. 
How very proud I am of all these extremely hardworking and dedicated performers.  
TIMETABLE CHANGES    We have made some timetable changes so please do check the times on the timetable.

 No Primary Ballet class on Wednesdays at WF – pupils should attend Mondays with Miss Vanessa.   No Junior Street Dance at WF on Thursdays – pupils can attend Tuesdays at Thomas Coram.  Grade 2 Ballet booster class been taken out.  Grade 1 Ballet ‘b’ at WF now with Miss Mae on a Wednesday.  We have added in a Grade 1 Modern BK on a Tuesday and moved Intermediate Tap from Wednesday to Thursday.  Junior Musical Theatre 7-11 yrs, Seniors MT  12+  Fridays
NEW BABY BALLET & TAP    Miss Mae’s Wednesday Baby Ballet class will now commence at 4pm and will be a 45 minute class of 20 minutes each of  tap and ballet.  This gives a class for our Tiny Tots to progress into before Primary Tap & Ballet. 
SENIOR CONTEMPORARY CLASS     This class can now be taken by students who are in Grade 4 Ballet.

JUNIOR & SENIOR MUSICAL THEATRE    Our musical theatre numbers in the recent showcase went down a storm!  I was thrilled how well every pupil performed.  This class will now be split into Juniors 5pm  and Seniors 6pm.  
JMDS SUMMER SCHOOL    This takes place from Monday 30th July at Hobbs Hill Junior School in Peascroft Road, Hemel Hempstead and we have a great time.  Pupils will attend Monday, Tuesday & Wednesday either morning or afternoon. The week ends with all students attending for the full day on the Friday when we prepare and present our summer school show which parents can come in and see at no charge.
BABY BALLET AND TINY TOTS CLASSES    We have spaces in these classes and would like to see lots of new little faces!
Please can you recommend JMDS to anyone with young children.  The classes are fun, and not serious.  Free trial lessons are available with our lovely teachers.  
JMDS ZIP UP HOODED TOPS   These are very popular and great for pupils to wear to class each week as well as to competitions/panto rehearsals/auditions.    £28 and are sized by age.   Please wear to British Arts, festivals, auditions and panto.
UNIFORM   Please ensure all pupils are wearing the correct uniform in class.  A list can be seen on our website.  Belts MUST be worn.   No fancy black leotards for Intermediate – plain style.
A FINAL POLITE REQUEST TO PARENTS   If you wish to discuss any aspect of your child’s classes please can I ask you to contact me as it is not fair to take up a teacher’s time when she is trying to start lessons promptly.  It is important to me that every class gets its full time.   As Principal I appreciate being informed of any auditions your child is to undertake       Thank you for your consideration.

Payment of Fees – conditions and how to pay – PLEASE READ CAREFULLY        

· No invoices are sent out.  All fees can be seen on the Timetable & Fee page, also on the website
· Cheques payable to J Wilson please & not JMDS or Jayne Marie Dancing School

· If your child does several classes please only write one cheque for all of them

· Please note that I require one month’s notice in writing if a child no longer wants the class place.  You have agreed to this when signing your child’s registration form & these are kept on file as proof of your agreement.  You will be subject to half a term’s fees should this notice not be given.   Notice must not be given verbally to teachers, it should be in writing or email to Miss Jayne.  This is usual practice for established dance schools.
· All fees are due on the first lesson of term but you have 2 weeks to pay before a surcharge is made.  

· You may give your payment to teachers, post directly to me, or pay by bank transfer. Teachers only collect in the first 2 weeks of term, so please bring the money with you on the first lesson or ensure your child takes it with him/her to hand in to any teacher.  No payment should be given to teachers after Saturday 6th October .
· All fees must be in my office by Sunday 7th October.  Late fee letters will be posted/ emailed on the morning on Monday 8th May and the surcharge will apply to all fees not received by the deadline.  Please ensure bank transfers reach the account in time & do not leave until the last minute!
· If you give in cash, this MUST be the exact money in a named sealed envelope.  Teachers do not give change.   

· Unfortunately, we are still chasing fees from some parents after half term; therefore we impose an extra charge of 10% of total fees, which are not in the office by the deadline.  It is your responsibility to ensure payment reaches Miss Jayne by the deadline otherwise the 10% will be added.  You accept the responsibility for this extra charge by your child attending classes at JMDS & no parent is exempt.  Deadlines are strict. 
Follow and join in with our Facebook pages     
Hoping that you all have a wonderful summer holiday &  I look forward to seeing you next term

from Miss Jayne

